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 Braidwood Community Association                   
Meeting Type: General 
Meeting 

Place: Braidwood Servicemen’s Club Date: 17 Sept 24 Time: 5.30 pm 

Committee 
Present 

Sue Murray, David Anthony, Sarah Leheny, John Tuckwell, Judy van Rijswijk, Martin Glover 
 

Apologies Helen Rowland, Jan Mason, Anni Chilton 

 

Item Discussion/Summary/Motion Motion 
Moved 

Motion 
Seconded 

Vote 

Item 1: Welcome and 
Apologies 

David welcomed all and performed an Acknowledgement of Country.    

Item 2: Endorsement of 
Previous Minutes 

Previous minutes from meeting 20 Aug 24 were emailed to attendees. 
Tabled and accepted by the meeting. 

David 
Anthony 

Trish 
Sargeson 

 

Item 3: Business Arising and not included in General Business 

3a: MTC meeting 
September 5th 2024 

All were happy with the Meet the Candidates meeting. Attendee 
numbers were the largest across the LGA.  

   

3b: QPRC Integrated 
Plans 2024-25 

John reported Council have provided detailed responses to our QON 
regarding the QPRC Integrated Plans 2024-25. Their response has been 
posted to the BCA website. 

   

Item 4: General Business 

Item 4a: Council 
Elections 

Votes are still being counted.     

Item 4b: Invitation to 
QPRC’s new director of 
Infrastructure Services, 
the new Mayor 

Invitations will be sent to QPRC’s new director of Infrastructure 
Services, the new Mayor to our next open meeting. 
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Item 5: Any Other 
Business 

• Trish provided an information sheet re transport options for 
Braidwood. Copies will go to the club, community lunch, 
Changing Times, Facebook, and QPRC. 

 

• Cathy Owen mentioned the ease of booking medical scans at 
Bateman’s Bay compared with making bookings in Canberra. 

 

• BCA Xmas drinks will be held on Tuesday 26 November at 
5.30pm-8.30pm at Trooper’s Rest. BCA will provide nibbles and 
members will buy their own drinks. 

 

• Margaret Tuckwell mentioned Braidwood Community Bank will 
pay for 2025 calendar. 

 

• Margaret Tuckwell is working with Council to fix the sundial in 
Ryrie Park. She has been trying for 3 years. 
 

• Judy Lawson spoke about O’Briens shop (Araluen) falling down. 
A fence will be erected around it. Advice was received to apply 
for a grant to protect the building (which is not on the heritage 
list). Sue advised to get initial funding and quote, and approach 
bank for funding.  
 

• Peter van Rijswijk spoke of his conversation with Linda 
Ovelgonne about the promotion of Braidwood. He was 
impressed with the positive progress.  

   

Item 6: Next Meeting 15 October 2024    
 


